
Homework Policy for Students 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians, 

We believe that homework is an essential part of the educational process, and it provides an 

opportunity for students to reinforce what they learn in class. This letter outlines our homework 

policy for the current academic year. 

Homework Objectives 

• To reinforce learning and understanding of classroom material. 

• To develop self-discipline and responsibility. 

• To foster independent learning skills. 

Homework Guidelines 

Homework will be assigned on a regular basis as follows: 

• Grades K-2: 10-20 minutes per night. 

• Grades 3-5: 30-45 minutes per night. 

• Grades 6-8: 60-90 minutes per night. 

Submission and Grading 

All homework is expected to be submitted on the due date. Late submissions will incur a penalty 

of [insert penalty], unless prior arrangements have been made. 

Support for Students 

If students encounter difficulties with their homework, they are encouraged to reach out to their 

teachers for assistance. Additionally, parents/guardians are urged to support their children by 

providing a conducive learning environment at home. 

We appreciate your support in encouraging responsible homework habits among our students. 

Together, we can achieve academic success! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 



[School Name] 


